YOU'VE WORKED HARD AND IT’S TIME TO CELEBRATE! Pegasus will be coming to your school to commemorate this milestone moment.

HOW TO PREPARE FOR YOUR PORTRAIT SESSION & WHAT TO EXPECT

All photographs will be taken at your school. & photographs will be taken in a Grad gown.
Students may wish to dress in either a white/light coloured blouse or a white/light coloured dress
shirt & tie. These items are not required and we are not able to provide shirts or ties.

PROOFS WILL BE SENT HOME APPROXIMATELY TWO TO THREE WEEKS FOLLOWING YOUR PORTRAIT
SESSION AND YOU WILL BE GIVEN AN OPPORTUNITY TO PURCHASE AFTER VIEWING YOUR PROOFS.



